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We are delighted to announce that Harry Spurr has joined our planning and environmental team.  

Called to the Bar in 2001, Harry built an enviable reputation as a planning and environmental specialist from Francis Taylor
Building and Landmark Chambers in London, and accordingly has extensive experience in these 5elds, including a substantial
number of high pro5le cases. He returns to the Bar after a period in business, during which he founded and ran a successful
renewable energy company, and his recruitment by Guildhall represents the latest stage in the growth of our reputation in
these sectors.  As one of the leading sets in Bristol for environmental work, our objective is to lead the 5eld in planning law and
Harry’s recruitment to our team marks an important step in this direction.  

To discuss instructing Harry or our other established members of our team please contact Lisa Frostrup (Practice Manager) by
email or tel: 0117 930 9000

https://www.guildhallchambers.co.uk/barristers/381/Harry-Spurr/
Mailto:lisa.frostrup@guildhallchambers.co.uk
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